
I-96 Speedway Rained Out for
Saturday May 14th
LAKE ODESSA, Mich. (May 14, 2011) – Saturday night’s scheduled
Engine Pro ASCS Sprints on Dirt presented by ARP event atop
the ½-mile I-96 Speedway dirt oval has been rained out and
will not be rescheduled.

The ASCS Sprints on Dirt return to action next Friday night,
May 20, at Hartford Motor Speedway in Hartford, MI.

Additional  information  regarding  the  American  Sprint  Car
Series is available at www.ascsracing.com.
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